Yorktown Parks and Recreation Board Minutes
Regular Meeting
April 11,2018 5:30 PM
Field Operations Building

Jon Myrick called the meeting to order at 5:35 pm.

Members Present: Jon Myrick, Laura Jaromin, and Greg Holzer

Members Absent: Peg Flanagan and Matt Reese

Others Present: Erin Hurley

Minutes from the March 14, 2018 meeting were distributed. Greg Holzer corrected the minutes
to read that Jon Myrick made the motion to approve the January and February 2018 minutes.
Laura Jaromin moved to approve the minutes as corrected. Second by Jon Myrick. All members

present voted aye.

OLD BUSINESS:

Easter Egg Hunt Recap

Jon Myrick gave a recap of the Easter Egg Hunt. There were some problems with kids arriving
late and not getting any eggs, but there was a very big turnout and it was a successful event. We
may look at dividing up the area for the 0-3 year age group next year and possibly using different
candy for those kids.

Community Yard Sale

The yard sale will be at Morrow’s Meadow on Saturday, May 19 from 8:00am to Noon. There
was a discussion about the set-up, parking, and political candidates renting spaces. It was
decided that vendors must actually be selling items. Political candidates are welcome but are not
to set up tables and signs.

NEW BUSINESS:

Farmer’s Market

Nick Blaylock is taking over as Market Master. He has been a vendor in the past. He is moving
the market to Friday nights from 4:00pm-7:30pm. He plans on the market running from June 1
to October 26. It will be located in the Morrow’s Meadow parking lot like last year. He will be
in contact with the Town closer to opening to get sign permits and give us marketing materials
that we can add to our newsletter and website.




Movies in the Meadow

The Yorktown Council for the Arts might not be continuing with the movies this year but the
dates are already blocked off on the Town calendar. The Park Board may need to organize and
pay for the movies if this program is to continue.

Community Garden

Erin Hurley will facilitate the garden again this year. We had several retired people utilize it last
year and they seem to really enjoy it. The street department will get it plowed up and marked off
this week and we will be ready to go.

Pavilion Rental Fee Requests

The Ball State Program Support Office would like to use the small river pavilion on Friday, May
11, 2018 for a student cookout. Motion to waive rental fee made by Greg Holzer. Second by
Laura Jaromin. All members present voted Aye.

Meeting adjourned at 6:32 pm.

The next meeting will be May 9, 2018 at 5:30 pm.



